
Hello Delegate Arikan, 

 

My name is Steven Steinbacher. 

My address is 1900 Huntfield Ct, Fallston, MD 21047 

 

I have written to you and your colleagues before and will continue to do so. 

I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to all gun related bills being pushed by the Maryland General 

Assembly. 

 

I OPPOSE: 

HB636/SB646 

SB816/HB1257 

HB910/SB958 

HB1078 

HB958/SB910 

HB591 

HB1104 

HB1501 

HB1261 

 

All of these are restrictions on my natural rights.  As a tax paying, law-abiding citizen, I have 

had enough of the political class and their attacks on my rights and the rights/freedoms of my 

friends and family.   

The gun bans initiated in 2013 have done nothing for Marylanders to make them safer, but they 

have made it harder for law-abiding citizens to protect themselves, their families, and their 

property.  The general assembly should focus on the laws already on the books and the crime in 

Baltimore city that will not be affected by any of these bills.  Criminal prosecution reform should 

be on the docket, not my right to peacefully own property.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steven Steinbacher 

 

 


